PUBLIC NOTICE
PUBLIC HEARING ON 2017 PROPOSED BUDGET

The Proposed 2017 Budget has been filed in the office of the Brewster County
Clerk and is available for review during regular business hours.

A Public Hearing on the Proposed 2017 Budget will be held on September 16,
2016, at 3:00 P.M. in the Brewster County Courthouse, Commissioners
Courtroom, Alpine, Texas. Any member of the public may appear and
comment at that hearing.

This budget will raise more revenue from property taxes
than last year’s budget by an amount of $277,786, which is
an (11%) percent increase from last year’s budget. The
property tax revenue to be raised from new property added
to the tax roll this year is $33,231.79.
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